From: Laurent Amyotte < laurent.amyotte@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 07, 2018 2:04 PM **To:** Sheila Kitz <<u>skitz@county.stpaul.ab.ca</u>>

Subject: St Lina Seniors

We, the St. Lina Seniors would like to thank the County of St. Paul for all their past support. We are inquiring as to the possibility of getting our travel grant for 2017. Somehow our request went unnoticed last fall. We are not sure where it went.

Margo Malo for the St.Lina seniors

Best regards Laurent Amyotte Councillor Division 6 780.635.2365 home 780.210.2365 cell